
Notice to Stakeholders Regarding Excavation 
 
Should you have a project in the Coliseum Boulevard Plume area that involves excavation, drilling or 
potential contact with groundwater, please contact Austin Cowan at ALDOT’s Bureau of Materials 
and Tests at 334-206-2211 as you are planning your project.  ALDOT subscribes to AL 811 “Call 
before you dig” service, but can provide information about the plume during planning. Per Alabama 
law, everyone, including homeowners must contact Alabama 811 at least two working days prior to 
the start of any excavation project – no matter how large or how small – especially if you are using 
any type of mechanical equipment.  Call 811 or log onto  http://www.al811.com/ to provide required 
notice before construction that includes excavation or drilling.   
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